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Memorandum OVCAA 2013 - 26

For: All Deans, Directors, and Heads of Units

From: mggﬁ E

Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

Subject: Faculty Forum on UP Admissions

UP President Alfredo E. Pascual constituted a Study Group on Admissions
(Administrative Order Number PAEP 13-70 dated 22 July 2013) to review the
admission policy and process of the University.

The Group, headed by Dr. Teodoro Mendoza, is inviting the different sectors of UP
Diliman to participate in its consultative meetings.

The schedule for faculty members is at 2:00 PM on Monday. 23 September 2013, at
the NIP Auditorium.

All faculty members are enjoined to participate.



